
 
 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N 3K8 

 
NOTICE 

 

ROOF CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

 
 
We would like to advise all residents that construction to replace the 
flat roof is currently ongoing and is scheduled to be completed 
October 5, 2022, (weather permitting). 

 
During this time, there may be elevated noise and disruption as the 
work is completed. No resident units are scheduled to be directly 
impacted during the work.  

 
Should you have questions or concerns during the construction, 
please contact your Property Manager Arthur Malcolm by phone at 
905-333-5506 ext. 26 or by emailing Arthur@tagmanagement.ca.  

 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
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